
ASA NEWS 

WE WELCOME NEW ASA MEMBERS 
(who joined between January 1, and February 28, 2001) 

Abrahamsen, Rita 
Baron-Boyd, J. 
Boateng, A. Boatema 
Buggie, Stephen 
Darka, Naana Abena Owusu 
Decker, Alicia D. 
Felleke, Getachew 
Frommer, Linda 

Guilford, Maryalice 
Hamza, Ibrahim 
Joyce, Janet 
Latimer, Dwaune 
Libove, Jessica 
Mc Nally, Tara 
Mehler, Andreas 
Montgomery-Rinehart, Lauren 

Mtika, Mike 
Munemo, Ngonidzashe 
Munsah Montana, Ismael 
Nganang, Aliain Patrice 
Otero, Solimer 
Pizzo, David 
Sirleaf, Amos M.D. 
Smith, Richard L. 

Southwald, M . Anthony 
Tate, Lessie B. 
Thomson, Madia J. 
Uusihakala, Katja 
van Kessel, de Inke 

WE THANK ASA ENDOWMENTDONORS 
(who contributed between January 1, and February 28, 2001) 

Aidoo, Akwasi 
Allman, Jean 
Assensoh, Akwasi B. 
Bastian, Misty L. 

Crossey, Moore 
Dixon-File, Mac 
Gocking, Roger 
Haugerud, Angelique 

Kinner, Joseph 
Munemo, Ngonidzashe 
Owusu-Ansah, David 
Thompson, Juilas E. 

Walsh, Gretchen 

WE THANK NEW ASA LIFETIME MEMBERS 
Ellovich, Risa Nndegwa, Steven N. 

We thank Wings of the Dawn International Institute for Children, for their donation to 
the Children's Africana Book Award. 

r 2 0 0 1 E L E C T I O N A 
The following persons have been nominated to stand for election as officers and members of the African Studies Association 
Board of Directors. The candidates for Vice President are Beverly Grier (Political Science, Clark University) and Sulayman 
Nyang(Political Science, Howard University). The candidates for the Board of Directors are 
Michael Chege (Political Science, University of Florida), Linda Heywood (History, Howard University), Patrick 
McNaughton(Art History, Indiana University), K. C. Morrison (Political Science,University of Missouri), John 
McCall (Anthropology, Southern Illinois University) and Brenda Randolph (Africa Access).The candidates' statements and 
ballots are inserted in the newsletters of current members. If your newsletter does not include a ballot for the 2001 election, 
you are not a 2001 member of the Association. Upon paying your 2001 membership dues, a ballot will be sent to you. Ballots 
must be mailed to the ASA Secretariat by September 1, 2001. 

^ 

IN MEMORIAM 

Peter Gutkind passed away Saturday, February 17, 2001. In 
September 1986, he moved from McGill University, where he 
retired, to the University of Warwick where he was a research fel­
low and visiting professor. Gutkind was an active member of the 
African Studies Association. In 1980 he served as president of the 

the Board of Directors. 
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